
SIMMONS COLLEGE 
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 

April 6, 1942 

Miss Mary Garrett 
Dean of Bennington College 
Bennington, Vermont 

Dear Madam: 

We most cordially invite you and interested students 
to attend the INTER-AMERICAN STUDENT CONFERENCE FOR NEW 
ENGLAND, to be held at Simmons College, April 24 and 25. 

Your cooperation in posting the enclosed program, 
and in bringing the Conference to the attention of the 
student body, will be greatly appreciated. 

Will you also kindly delegate to some member of the 
Staff or student body, the responsibility of sending us 
by April 22, a list of names of those who desire tonake 
reservations for luncheon, which will be served.in the 
College cafeteria, for sixty-five cents. 

Over-night accommodations are available for a limited 
number of students and should be applied for as soon as 
possible. 

Sincerely yours, 

~m.a~~~--
For the Committee ~ :::-;ements 


